
 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 
Back in the swim 

The swimming season kicked off last weekend across Buloke. Whilst the temperatures were only in 
the mid twenties the openings were well received with good crowds taking up the first chance of the 
season for some aquatic fun. Once again this season, all pools across Buloke are free to attend.  

Six of the seven pools were in action, in week one. Wycheproof will be back on deck this weekend 
after the completion of recent upgrade works. The works that commenced back in September are all 
but complete with the new pipe work laid and new circulation system for the toddler pool installed. 
With the last piece of the puzzle being the new concrete concourse which was constructed last 
week.  

“It is great to have the pool season open once again in Buloke. No doubt it will be another long hot 
summer and these free facilities provide great relief for families. It is also pleasing to have 
Wycheproof back open without lengthy disruption to their pool season “, said Mayor Cr Reid 
Mather.  

 

Charlton Pool  

 

The season for Buloke Shire Swimming Pools concludes on Sunday 13 March 2016. 

End release 

For further information contact Travis Fitzgibbon on 1300 520 520 

 


